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MEMORANDUM 

DATE: February 9, 2023 

TO: Iowa Licensed Veterinarians 

FROM: Dr. Jeff Kaisand, State Veterinarian 

RE: Certificate of Veterinary Inspection Notice 

The Iowa Department of Agriculture and Land Stewardship (IDALS) is aware of electronic, 

fillable PDF certificates of veterinary inspection (CVI) forms containing the IDALS letterhead that 

appear to be issued and distributed by IDALS in its official capacity. 

However, the only CVI forms that IDALS issues and recognizes as an official IDALS form are 

those that are purchased in print directly through IDALS. IDALS does not issue nor accept 

electronic versions of these IDALS forms. 

As a matter of clarity, as of March 1, 2023, CVI forms containing the letterhead of IDALS must 

have been purchased directly through IDALS to be accepted or approved as an IDALS form. 

Any questions regarding this matter can be directed to IDALS at 515-281-0866 or e-mail at 

jeff.kaisand@iowaagriculture.gov. 

�� 
Jeffrey J. Kaisand, D.V.M. 

State Veterinarian 

Bureau of Animal Industry 

The Iowa Department of Agriculture and Land Stewardship is an equal opportunity employer and provider. 
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